
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Observations  for everyone on abbreviated cycles have begun. They 
should be wrapped up this week. At some point after that--and 
possibly pushing into January--we will begin our midyear PDP’s.

● Our 33rd Annual Bikers Run is Saturday, December 2nd at 
Newton-Conover High School. I am asking the Community Partners 
Committee to come at 10:00 AM, other staff at 11:00 AM, and 
parents/guardians at 11:30 AM. I expect the bikers sometime 
between 12:15 and 12:45 PM.

● Committee Meeting week starts up Monday, December 4th, with 
HSOC meeting at 1:00 PM. Community Partners will NOT meet in 
December as it met a handful of times in November for the Bikers 
Run.

Week of December 4 - 8 Upcoming Events:
December 2 Bikers Run at NCHS. Staff arrive at 11:00 AM; Students at 11:30 AM

December 4 - 8 Committee Meeting Week

December 6 EC Director Interviews (Weese is on committee; will not be available)

December 7 Makeup Pictures beginning at 9:00 AM

December 8 Principals Meeting 

December 13 Test Training (Weese Only)
EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM

December 15 School Improvement Team (SIT) Meeting at 1:00 PM in the Conference 
Room



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good evening and happy Friday everyone. This has certainly been a busy week but we 

made it.

Our 33rd Annual Bikers Run is tomorrow (Saturday), at Newton-Conover High 
School. I am asking staff (not on the Community Partners Committee) to arrive at 

11:00 AM, and parents/guardians to arrive at 11:30 AM. Our theme this year is 
Christmas ‘CarolOke’, and we have a total of eight skits this year for our bikers. A 
huge thank you to the aforementioned committee for working so hard getting 

everything set up, and to all of you for your hard work getting the props, 
ornaments, and your students as ready to go as we can be. This is by far our biggest 

event of the year, and I will see you all out there.

Looking ahead to next week, our committee meetings begin Monday, though keep in 
mind that Community Partners will not be meeting in December as they met 

several times in preparation for the Bikers Run. Also, makeup pictures for students 
and staff is Thursday beginning at 9 AM, and I will be in a Principal’s meeting 

Friday December 8th for most of the day. 

I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see you tomorrow at NCHS!




